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OUR MISSION 
 

To put Christian principles intro practice 

through programs that build healthy 

spirt, mind and body for all.  
 

UPCOMING EVENTS & 
IMPORTANT DATES 

 

March 3 5:15 p.m.  

SpinÈ class will be cancelled due to 

Certification  

 

March 4 

SpinÈ classes will be cancelled due to 

Certification  

 

March 7th 12:00pm 

Distance Festival Committee Meeting 
 

March 8th 10:30ð12:30  

Blood Pressure screening in our lobby 

 

March 15th 10:00 am 

Painting Art Class, $10 fee 

 

Thursday, March 16th 11:00ð12:00  

Irish Genealogy presentation 

March 17th 

St. Patrick's Day 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 24th 6:30pm-8:00pm 

Women's Night Out Event. Pg. 5 

 

March 25th 12:00pm 

Eating Right On a Budget Workshop 

 

SOUTHERN SARATOGA YMCA 

1 Wall Street, Clifton Park, 12065 

March 2017 

www.cdymca.org 

Operation Y Fit Kids 

 Did you know that even though nutrition education 

starts earlier and is more readily available than ever the 

rate of childhood obesity is still increasing?  The percentage 

of  children with obesity in the United States has more than  

tripled since the 1970s. Today, about one in five         

school-aged children (ages 6ï19) has obesity determined 

by Body Mass Index (BMI). 

 Changes in the environments where children spend 

their timeðlike homes, schools, and community settingsð

can help children achieve and maintain a healthy weight by 

making it easier to eat nutritious foods, get at least 60 

minutes of physical activity daily, watch less television, and 

eat fewer foods and beverages high in added sugars or solid 

fats.  

 The Capital District YMCA believes that to strengthen 

community, healthy kids are an essential component! With 

the help of an Ellis Hospital grant and the American Council 

on Exercise, the Y introduced 25 3rd-5th grade children to 

healthy nutrition and fun physical activity  over the course 

of eight sessions in February; all at no charge!  

Here is what our participants are saying: 

ñI learned that I should drink water firstò Tesago student 

age 10 

ñI liked the dice game where we did as many exercise as 

the number (on the dice) said and drawing the plate 

(showing proper portion sizes)ò Skano student age 10 

ñChris is funny and he taught me about healthy lunchò 

Shatekon student age 8 

Sources: 

National Institute of Health, Childhood Obesity Facts, 1/25/17 

American Council on Exercise, Operation Fit Kids,  5/2013 
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    Meet the Staff of the Southern Saratoga YMCA 

Darrah Osgood 

Teen Coordinator 

Mike Scidmore 

Program Director 

Aaron Ditch 

Membership Director 

Sarah Heslin 

Executive Director 

 

Cheryl Misiewicz 

Member Services Mgr. 

Kim Dandino 

Childcare Director 

Guy Beattie 

Property Director 

Libby Volkmann 

Kidzlodge Director 
Allison Reinhardt 

Wellness Director 

Alex Ranucci 

Aquatics Coordinator 

Christopher Mann 

Wellness Coordinator 
Pam Capuano-Hodge 

Aerobics Coordinator 

Jenn Kendrick 

Regional Aquatics Director 

Lori Delehanty 

Membership Coordinator 
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Employee of the Month: Karen Davis 
 

Please join me in congratulating Karen Davis, Group Exercise   

Instructor, on recognition of being selected as the Southern     

Saratoga Cause Driven Leader for the month of February. Karen 

has been with the YMCA staff since July of 2003, inspiring mem-

bers and staff to live healthier, stronger lives.  

Karen is always willing to act as a mentor for 

new instructors, makes all feel welcome in her 

class, and keeps things fresh with new and excit-

ing formats. Her cueing is impeccable, and Karen 

is very knowledgeable about group exercise. Our 

teachers from Shen who participate in the Yôs 

SHENFit program adore Karen and     appreciate 

all of the planning and preparation she puts into    

making  classes engaging, challenging, and fun.  

CONGRATULATIONS KAREN! 

Healthy Laughs  
Member of the month: Laurie Flike 

Laurie is a transfer member from the Saratoga Regional 
YMCA and we are incredibly happy to have her as our mem-
ber now. Laurie has an incredible ability to brighten our 
days immediately upon her arrival. Her stories and interac-
tion with our members and our desk staff has made her vis-
its something to look forward to.  

Laurie's true gift has been to get her kids, Kelsey and Bobby 
involved in the YMCA. Experiencing health and wellness as a 
family is so valuable and we would like to commend Laurie 
for making the Y a family affair. I cannot speak for the 
countless aqua aerobics classes Laurie and her kids have at-
tended but I am sure they would have the nicest things to 
say about her and her kids as well.  

  Nomination provided by Marcia, Nick and Aaron 

Q: Why arenôt  
koalas actually 
considered bears? 
 

 

 

 
They donôt meet the  
koalafications. 

The Southern Saratoga YMCA has 

many members who can share a story 

of growing up in the Y. Some are very 

surprising. Current member Harry 

Beckenstein shared a rare photo of him 

posted in a recent Capital Region 

Scrapbook.  

I personally love the history of the 

YMCA and enjoy hearing about our 

members and their fond memories of 

the Y growing up. Feel free to share 

your stories with me if you have the 

time. Also, try and guess which one is 

Harry in the photo to the left.  

Aaron Ditch, Membership Director 


